①Fr. Ber Hogan 043 3324132 086 8213422

①Fr. Joe McGrath 043 3324110

Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com Website: drumlishparish.ie









Keep your light shining; tiny lights guide even great ships into harbour

Fifth Sunday of Year C-10th February 2019

Mass Intentions—St. Mary's Drumlish

Sun 11.00: McCormack/Cosgrove/Black Dfm

Mon 9.30: World Day for the Sick

Tue 9.30: Pro Populo Fri 8.00: Fergal Mulleady

Sun 11.00: Mary McGee, Cloncowley

Mass Intentions—St. Patrick's Ballinamuck

Sun 10.00: Mairead Lynch

Lizzie Scott nee McQuaide

Mon 7.00: Ellie & John Higgins, Gaigue

Fri 7.00: Martin O'Toole & Michael Reehill

Sun 10.00: Packie Bohan, KIllavehy

Ministries—St. Mary's Drumlish

Readers Sat: Rosa Collum& DNS

Sun: Irene McNally & DNS

Communion Sat: Irene McNally

Sun: Mary Gillooley

Suil. Mary Officoley

Ministries—St. Patrick's Ballinamuck

Readers Sun: Kay Culliney & BNS

Communion Sun: Mary Breslin

Money Matters

Offertory €1435, Shrine €355.Thank you.

Lourdes Assisted Pilgrims Collection

The Church gate collection for the Lourdes Assisted Pilgrims will be taken up this weekend as a second collection after Communion. Thank you for your support.

To help prepare the financial statement for the parish, a meeting of the Finance Committee will be held in the Parochial House, Drumlish on Wednesday at 8 p.m.



- NW STOP (formerly STOP Suicide) provide FREE counselling. Contact 086 777 2009 or 1850 211 877 if you or someone you know needs help
- Community Employment Scheme (FAS): Vacancies in Legga, Ballinamuck, Drumlish & Aughnacliffe for Environmental Workers male/ female—contact Thomas Gill 0868487548 or Teresa McNerney 0861026252 or email: teresa@dromarddevelopment.com.
- Mohill Computer Training QQI Level 3 in Basic Computers and Word Processing starting on Monday 4th February from 1.30pm to 4.30pm (Monday to Thursday) 4 weeks. Evening Courses beginning in Mid February including – Internet Security with Basic Computing, Digital Photography, Navigating Modern Living, Renewable Energy. Call 071-9632024 (email: info@mct.ie).
- St Vincents Minor Football Club Coaching .
 Would you like to get involved & help our Coaching Team? Please contact Paul on 083-3046640 or Colin on 086-0761556.
 Monster Bingo: Annual Fundraiser: Sunday
- 14th April @ 3.00pm in '98 Memorial Hall, Ballinamuck. • St. Mary's N.S. Enrolment: Forms for Junior
- Infants for Sept. 2019 can be collected from School Office and returned by 12 noon 28th February 2019.
- Friday 15th February is a Day of Prayer for Victims and Survivors of Abuse. A Candle of Atonement will be lit in the Cathedral at 10.m Mass on Friday 15th February.

Death

Pray for the repose of the soul of Martha Gunshinan, Drumlish Hill whose funeral takes place after 11 am Mass this Sunday. May she rest in peace.

Feed your faith and your doubts will starve to death

Y	E	R	S	1	N	K	N	1	G
A	D	Α	E	Т	Н	Т	S	E	N
P	P	E	E	D	E	U	N	S	ı
н	A	Т	w	R	В	N	G	E	K
Т	С	0	E	0	E	A	s	E	N
Α	R	T	A	S	L	0	N	N	-
С	A	Т	A	F	E	L	L	K	S
w	S	R	E	С	S	Н	0	R	E
N	E	M	R	E	Н	s	I	F	L
Т	R	E	М	0	С	R	E	V	0

Did You Hear the Call?

GENNESARET BOATS FISHERMEN
NETS CROWD SHORE
WATER SINKING KNEES
OVERCOME BANK FELL



In recent weeks there was some damage done with candles and graffiti in the alcove housing St. Anthony at the back of St. Mary's Church. The Church is a very sacred space and should be respected as such. Thank you.



Through the Lens of the Gospel

Jesus invites Peter to put out the net again, and Peter does so though he thinks it is pointless. The invitation is to go out into unfamiliar waters, where we are not sure what will happen, where we feel uneasy and our safety is not assured. The story gives us a glimpse of what prepared the disciples to follow Jesus. They were helped by the compassion and concern of Jesus (who cured Peter's mother-in-law). This led them to 'leave everything and follow him.'

[Extract: John Byrne OSA, Intercom]





AC YOUTH is a faith outreach movement for young people throughout the Diocese of Ardagh and Clonmacnois and this year we are holding our Spring gathering at

the Pastoral Centre in St. Mel's College on Sunday
February 17th from 2 30....5pm as we release details of
our annual trip to Taizé on a "first come" basis
because places will be limited. An open invitation is
extended to all young people from TY and upwards
who are interested in coming to Taizé to join us on
that afternoon as we prepare to set off again for a
memorable trip to France!